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I am writing to express strong support for SB80. Existing regulations have failed 

miserable to protect the public health of Oregonians. Drinking nitrate-laden water can 

cause severe health problems, particularly in women and infants, such as certain 

types of cancers, blue baby syndrome, thyroid issues, and other adverse health 

effects.  The large quantities of pollution concentrated on factory farms release 

airborne particulate matter linked to asthma, bronchitis and other respiratory diseases 

— nationwide, factory farm air pollution is responsible for more than 12,000 

premature deaths every year.  Further, the greenhouse gas emissions from factory 

farms have been identified as a significant contributor to climate change.  Please 

pass this bill. 


